

BOA Application for 08/10/23 Meeting, 2023-10: 28 Linden Avenue

Marisa Tiberi <mtiberi@boswellengineering.com>

Mon, Jul 24, 2023 at 8:51 AM

To: Marcie Maccarelli <mmaccarelli@veronanj.org>

Cc: Sarfeen Tanweer <stanweer@boswellengineering.com>, Phillip Epps <pepps@veronanj.org>

Good morning.

Okay thank you.

The only suggestion I would have is the applicant should be prepared to inform the Board of the overall dimensions on the pad (length and width) needed for the 2 units and the proposed sideyard setback to the new pad, defining the variance request.

Thank you.

Marisa Tiberi P.E., C.M.E

Project Manager

BOSWELL ENGINEERING 330 Phillips Avenue

South Hackensack, N.J. 07606-1722 Tel: (201) 641-0770 Fax: (201) 641-1831

ENGINEERS · PLANNERS · SURVEYORS · SCIENTISTS

From: Marcie Maccarelli <mmaccarelli@veronanj.org>

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 8:37 AM

To: Marisa Tiberi <mtiberi@boswellengineering.com>

Subject: Re: FW: BOA Application for 08/10/23 Meeting, 2023-10: 28 Linden Avenue

Nope, I just needed to know if there was something that engineering wanted to add for the Board's knowledge.

Thank you.

On Thu, Jul 20, 2023 at 2:40 PM Marisa Tiberi mtiberi@boswellengineering.com wrote:

Hi Marcie and Phillip,

Hope you are enjoying your summer.

I looked at this and it does not include any engineering. It is just zoning and Phillip issued the DENIAL. Do you need a review/report from us for the Zoning Board? I don't think so, but wanted to make sure.